
 

 

 

SECOND CHANCE PELL PROGRAM 

ADJUNCT POSITIONS 
 

NCCC is currently looking for Adjunct Instructors for the Second Chance 

Pell Program.  Positions are based at one or more area correctional 

facilities.  Candidates must have a minimum of a Bachelor’s Degree.  A 

Master’s Degree is preferred.  Individuals with prior community college 

instruction experience will be given preference in the selection process.  

Disciplines of instructional need are as follows: 

Business 

Health Education 

Humanities 

Math 

Social Science 

Interested individuals should e-mail a cover letter, resume and three 

references to vpaa@nccc.edu.  The subject line should state “Adjunct 

Position”. 
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